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CALL TO ORDER 

,elect Board Meeting 

February 14, 2022 

Remote Meeting 

7:00 PM 

A meeting of the Select Board was called to order by Chair Adam Dash. Vice Chair Roy Epstein and 

Select Board member Mark Paolillo were present, along with Town Administrator Patrice Garvin, Acting 

Assistant Town Administrator Glenn Clancy, Director of Health Wesley Chin and Town Clerk Ellen 

Cushman. 

Adam Dash announced that there will be an early Executive Session at this meeting. The Select Board 

public session will be interrupted while that meeting is held and then the public session will resume. 

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

• Transportation Advisory Committee public meeting will be held on Thursday, February 17 at 7

pm. The topic is the possible reconfiguration of the parking and bike lane on Concord Ave.
• Volunteer opportunities are available in the Town. There are openings on the Human Rights

Commission, Disability Access Commission, Community Path Project Committee, and Meet

Belmont Planning Committee. You can put in an application on the portal on the Town website.

High School students can volunteer at Town Clerk's office.

• Diabetic Shoe Clinic, sponsored by the COA, will be held on Thursday, February 14th at 1:30 PM.

Diabetic shoes and inserts are available and covered by most insurances. Contact Dana

Bickelman to make an appointment for a fitting at 617-993-2977.

• "Fire and lcen Valentine's Day Cooks Comer will be held on February 15 at 1:15 PM. Call 617-

993-2976 to register.

COMMENTS FROM TOWN RESIDENTS 

Marie Warner, pct. 6, wants to know when the next public forum on ARPA funds will take place. Dash 

said that the public forum is on the agenda tonight. 

Lisa Pargoli, pct. 4, wanted more information about the letter signed by the Select Board and sent to the 

unions. Dash said the Jetter sent from the Select Board will be read tonight. She said she would like to 

have a discussion about the letter. Dash reported that the Select Board cannot discuss this topic 

because union negotiations are undertaken in Executive Session and it would be inappropriate to 

discuss them in a public session. 

AGENDA 

TOWN ADMINISTRATOR'S REPORT 

a. Update on Assistant Town Administrator/Finance Director Search
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